
From: Melanie Iarussi mmi0004@auburn.edu
Subject: Re: ALCA Proposal

Date: August 10, 2017 at 9:15 PM
To: Monica Mack mpmack21@bellsouth.net
Cc: Dixie Funderburk daf0002@tigermail.auburn.edu, Lindsay Portela lkp0004@tigermail.auburn.edu

Hello, Monica.

I am confirming receipt of the acceptance email and we will be presenting.

Thank you,
Melanie

Melanie M. Iarussi, Ph.D., LPC-S
Associate Professor and Counselor Education Doctoral Program Coordinator
Department of Special Education, Rehabilitation, and Counseling
2084 Haley Center
Auburn University
Auburn, AL 36849

On Aug 9, 2017, at 9:36 PM, Monica Mack <mpmack21@bellsouth.net> wrote:

Good Evening,
Please let me know if you received the acceptance email regarding your content session for the ALCA Fall Conference.  Please 
confirm that you will be able to present.  Thank you.

Monica

On Sun, Jul 23, 2017 at 1:33 PM, Monica Mack <mpmack21@bellsouth.net> wrote:
Congratulations!  Please see the attached information regarding your content session proposal for 
the ALCA Fall Conference in November. Please confirm that you will be able to present.  If you
have questions or concerns, please let me know.  Thank you.

Monica P. Mack, PhD, LPC, NCC

On Tue, May 30, 2017 at 11:03 AM, Melanie Iarussi <mmi0004@auburn.edu> wrote:
Dear Dr. Mack,

Please find our proposal for the ALCA conference entitled, “Integrating Motivational Interviewing and CBT in Counseling 
Practice” attached to this email. Thank you for your consideration of our proposal.

Best,
Melanie Iarussi

Melanie M. Iarussi, Ph.D., LPC
Associate Professor and Counselor Education Doctoral Program Coordinator
Department of Special Education, Rehabilitation, and Counseling
President, Southern Association for Counselor Education and Supervision (SACES)
2084 Haley Center
Auburn University
Auburn, AL 36849


